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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Tree Matters <jason@treematters.co.uk>

Sent: 26 April 2018 14:03

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 15 Fairhazel Gardens

Hi Barry, 

 

I have just found out the address of T1 and T2 is 68 Aberdare Gardens.  

 

Best wishes, Jason 

 
 

Best  
 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On 26 Apr 2018, at 12:25, Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Jason 

  
Thank you for your notification of tree works at the above address which we’ve 
logged as 2018/1858. Before we can register this though, please can you confirm 
where the trees are actually located? The form says they’re all at 15 Fairhazel 
Gardens, but the plan shows 1 & 2 in Aberdare Gardens. 
  
Thanks very much 

  
Barry Dawson 
Planning Technician 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 3560 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
      
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
 

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about 
new planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.  


